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POSTPONEMENT OF TEK INVESTOR BRIEFING WEBINAR 
 
In accordance with Listing Rule 3.17.1 please find attached a copy of a letter that has been sent 
to Thorney Technologies Ltd shareholders today.  
 
 
About Thorney Technologies Ltd 
 
Thorney Technologies Ltd [TEK] is an ASX-listed investment company (LIC), with a broad mandate to 
invest in technology-related investments at all phases of the investment lifecycle.  TEK seeks to identify 
early stage companies with new and disruptive technology and business models, and invests in a broad 
range of areas of technology, such as fin-tech, e-commerce, education, agriculture, medical, 
telecommunication, robotics and AI.  High quality deal flow is generated via our networks established in 
Australia, Israel and USA for investment opportunities in both listed and unlisted entities. 
 
TEK is managed by the privately owned Thorney Investment Group (TIG) pursuant to a long-term 
investment management agreement.  TIG has grown its own portfolio substantially over the past two 
decades and it is this same strategy that TEK employs as it carefully selects its investments.  Through the 
investment management agreement, TEK has access to the same investment team and deal flow as TIG 
and has already co-invested with TIG in a number of the investments that TEK has undertaken so far.  
 
You can invest in TEK by purchasing shares on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX).  
 
For more information visit: https://thorney.com.au/thorney-Technologies/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please direct enquiries to: 
Craig Smith 
Company Secretary 
T: + 61 3 9921 7116 
E: craig.smith@thorney.com.au 
W: https://thorney.com.au/thorney-technologies/ 
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Date: 4 April 2022 
 
 
POSTPONEMENT OF TEK INVESTOR BRIEFING WEBINAR 
 
Dear shareholders 
 
Unfortunately, the TEK Investor Briefing Webinar scheduled for tomorrow, 5 April 2022, will 
need to be postponed. 
 
We hope to reschedule the webinar for later this month and will advise shareholders and 
interested parties of these details as soon as they become available. 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Craig Smith 
Company Secretary 
 


